The Paulus Institute

for the Propagation of Sacred Liturgy

THE PAULUS INSTITUTE IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE

The Most Reverend Alexander K. Sample
Archbishop of Portland in Oregon

will be the celebrant of the pontifical Solemn Mass in the Traditional Roman Rite

commemorating the 10th anniversary of the issue by Pope Benedict XVI
of the Motu Proprio Summorum Pontificum

to be held at the Basilica of the National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception.

WASHINGTON, DC, SATURDAY APRIL 28, 2018, AT 1P.M.

His Excellency Archbishop Sample was appointed Bishop of Mar-
quette by Pope Benedict XVI on December 13, 2005. He is the
first member of the American hierarchy to be born in the 1960s—in
Kalispell, a scenic town in rugged western Montana. He chose as
his motto Contemplare Vultus Christi -To Look Upon Christ’s Face.
On January 29, 2013, he was appointed by Pope Benedict XVI as
Archbishop of the Archdiocese of Portland in Oregon.

His Excellency holds a licentiate in canon law from the Pontifical
University of St. Thomas Aquinas in Rome (the Angelicum), as well
as a Bachelor of Science degree and a Master of Science degree
in Metallurgical Engineering from Michigan Technological University.

When Pope Benedict XVI issued Summorum Pontificum in 2007,
then-Bishop Sample decided to learn on his own to celebrate the
Traditional form of the Roman Rite. In 2012 he announced he
would offer the Mass approximately once a month on Sundays in
his cathedral church. He has also ordained transitional deacons
for the Fraternal Society of Saint Peter in the Traditional form.

At the climax of the 2016 Summorum Pontificum pilgrimage to
Rome, Archbishop Sample celebrated a pontifical Solemn Mass in
the Traditional Form at the faldstool at the Altar of the Chair of St
Peter at the Basilica of Saint Peter.

The Paulus Institute recommends the video of His Excellency’s ad-
dress at the 18th Cologne International Liturgical Conference, held
at Herzogenrath on 29 March - 1 April 2017, which is available at:

www.youtube.com/watch?v=JtOArIXW4bs

and also his homily at the Brigittine Monastery of Our Lady of Con-
solation in Amity, Oregon, March 1, 2014, at:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3K-x60dm8Sc

See also the website of The Paulus Institute at:
www.ThePauluslInstitute.org

Donations to The Paulus Institute would be appreciated to offset
the considerable expenses of the 2018 Shrine Mass— particularly
for live video broadcast, professional photography, choirs for mu-
sical accompaniment, etc., either by PayPal at our website, or by
postal mail to:

The Paulus Institute
PO. Box 201
Great Cacapon, WV 25422

Ecce Nunc Tempus Acceptabile



